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What's Happening? More Events...

TODAY

10:00 Walk-in Hours at the
CDC

4:30 IART Student
Exhibition

5:15 Institute for Cultural
Unity: Public Meeting

TOMORROW

10:00 Walk-in Hours at the
CDC

12:00 IART Student Exhibition
12:10 Bergren Forum - The

Power and Promise of
DNA

7:00 December’s Informal
Dance Showing 
 
Informal Dance
Showing

FRIDAY

12:00 IART Student Exhibition
5:00 Alfred University Yoga

Club 
 
Taize Prayer Service

6:00 Women's Basketball 
 
’Post Present’ Opening

7:00 December’s Informal
Dance Showing 
 
Informal Dance
Showing

7:30 Symphonic Band in
Concert

· Swimming & Diving

http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/student_affairs.spiritual_life.cfm
http://our.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/portal.webboards.cfm
http://www.alfred.edu/calendar/
http://www.alfred.edu/news/
http://our.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/hr.EmploymentOpportunities.cfm
http://our.alfred.edu/authenticated/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfredtoday.menu.cfm
http://www.alfred.edu/alfred_today/20131204.html
http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfred_today_public.home.cfm
http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfred_today_public.details.cfm?URLDate=2013-12-04#11160
http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfred_today_public.details.cfm?URLDate=2013-12-04#11160
http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfred_today_public.details.cfm?URLDate=2013-12-04#11516
http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfred_today_public.details.cfm?URLDate=2013-12-04#11516
http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfred_today_public.details.cfm?URLDate=2013-12-04#11511
http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfred_today_public.details.cfm?URLDate=2013-12-04#11511
http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfred_today_public.details.cfm?URLDate=2013-12-05#11160
http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfred_today_public.details.cfm?URLDate=2013-12-05#11160
http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfred_today_public.details.cfm?URLDate=2013-12-05#11517
http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfred_today_public.details.cfm?URLDate=2013-12-05#11472
http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfred_today_public.details.cfm?URLDate=2013-12-05#11472
http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfred_today_public.details.cfm?URLDate=2013-12-05#11472
http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfred_today_public.details.cfm?URLDate=2013-12-05#11033
http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfred_today_public.details.cfm?URLDate=2013-12-05#11033
http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfred_today_public.details.cfm?URLDate=2013-12-05#11526
http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfred_today_public.details.cfm?URLDate=2013-12-05#11526
http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfred_today_public.details.cfm?URLDate=2013-12-06#11517
http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfred_today_public.details.cfm?URLDate=2013-12-06#11298
http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfred_today_public.details.cfm?URLDate=2013-12-06#11298
http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfred_today_public.details.cfm?URLDate=2013-12-06#11518
http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfred_today_public.details.cfm?URLDate=2013-12-06#11446
http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfred_today_public.details.cfm?URLDate=2013-12-06#11446
http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfred_today_public.details.cfm?URLDate=2013-12-06#11446
http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfred_today_public.details.cfm?URLDate=2013-12-06#11529
http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfred_today_public.details.cfm?URLDate=2013-12-06#11033
http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfred_today_public.details.cfm?URLDate=2013-12-06#11033
http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfred_today_public.details.cfm?URLDate=2013-12-06#11526
http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfred_today_public.details.cfm?URLDate=2013-12-06#11526
http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfred_today_public.details.cfm?URLDate=2013-12-06#11034
http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfred_today_public.details.cfm?URLDate=2013-12-06#11034
http://my.alfred.edu/index.cfm/fuseaction/alfred_today_public.details.cfm?URLDate=2013-12-06#11240


Undergraduate Students - Financial Aid Application Procedures for 2014-15

The AU Financial Aid Application and filing instructions for the 2014-15 academic year have been
placed in your Powell Campus mailbox. Please be sure to stop by your mailbox to pick up these
documents before you leave campus.

Please share this information with your parents as they will not receive a copy directly.

If you had an expected graduation date for December 2013 or May 2014, a Financial Aid application
was not placed in your mailbox.

If you plan to return to AU for the 2014-15 academic year and did not receive an application packet,
please pick one up at the Financial Aid Office. The Financial Aid Office is open 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.,
Monday through Friday. 

Submitted by: Elena Wallace

back to top Send Email Reminder

Fitness Center Extended Hours

The fitness center will be extending the hours starting on Wednesday, Dec. 4. The fitness center will
now remain open until midnight during the week (weekend hours remain the same). 

Submitted by: Samantha Patton
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Seeking Midnight Breakfast Volunteers

The Student Activities Board is looking for faculty and staff volunteers for next Monday's Midnight
Breakfast. AU professionals serve breakfast to our students from 10:30 p.m. until 12:01 a.m.

We ask volunteers to arrive to Ade Hall by 10:15. For some of you, this is an exciting chance to see
the Ade renovations for the first time!

If interested, please reply to student coordinator Nate Jacobs at AB@alfred.edu. Also, please feel free
to forward and invite your colleagues. 

Submitted by: Heather Eisenhauer
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Amanda Sweet Dissertation Defense

Doctor of Psychology candidate Amanda Sweet will publicly defend her doctoral dissertation on
Wednesday, Dec. 4, 2013 at 12:30 p.m. in the Powell Board Room at the Powell Campus Center.

Her title is: Development and Validation of the Sweet Army Culture Scale (SACS). 

Submitted by: Gayle Gebhard
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Informal Dance Showing

THIS Thursday and Friday is our annual December Informal Dance Showcase! Come Thursday and
Friday at 7 p.m. in the CD Smith Theater in Miller and see what the dancers have been up to this
semester.

*Note: Both nights are different! 

Submitted by: Courtney Hopkins

back to top Send Email Reminder

Symphonic Band Plays Great Movie Soundtracks

On Friday, Dec. 6 at 8 p.m. in the Miller Theater, the Alfred University Symphonic Band will perform
music from some of the most exciting recent movie soundtracks!

Selections include music from all eight Harry Potter movies, "The Dark Knight Rises," "The Hobbit,"
"Skyfall," "Les Miserables," "The Avengers," and "Star Trek!"

Don't miss this incredible performance. Admission is FREE and open to the public. 

Submitted by: Christopher Foster
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Institute for Cultural Unity: Public Meeting Announcement

The Executive Committee of the Institute for Cultural Unity will host a public meeting to inform about
their organizations, share updates, and solicit feedback.

This is a great opportunity for you to share what you would like to see come forward from the
Institute for Cultural Unity next semester or in the future.

Meeting Details:
Wednesday, Dec. 4
5:15 P.M.
Nevins Theater,
Powell Campus Center

Tentative Agenda:
* Introduction to the Executive Committee & their roles
* Brief overview of the organizations that subscribe to the ICU
* Institute Coordinators & Managers - introductions & moving forward
* Special-interest housing for the ICU
* How to reserve / use the space of the ICU
* Campus climate discussion - Bias Response Team
* Workshop & Event suggestions
* How to be involved with the ICU - as an individual or organization
* Spring preview 

Submitted by: Institute for Cultural Unity
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Drum Set and Percussion Lessons

If you are interested in taking lessons for drum set, classical percussion, hand percussion, or anything
else percussion-related you can sign up for lessons through Alfred University!

Sign up for MUSC 106 (14336) with Dustin Woodard.

If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact him by email: Dustinjwoodard@gmail.com

Dustin Woodard received his master of music degree at Houghton College in percussion performance.
He earned his bachelor of music degree in percussion at California State University-Northridge, Los
Angeles.

He has been playing drum set and percussion for about 15 years with different ensembles including
orchestras, churches, Latin jazz ensembles, and many others. 

Submitted by: Dustin Woodard
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Allen Term and Spring Semester Registration

Registration for Allen Term - online classes offered between Fall and Spring semesters - continues on
BannerWeb through Monday, Dec. 16. For more information, visit the Allen Term web page.

Registration also continues to be available on BannerWeb for Spring Semester classes.

Web registration for both terms is available every day from 8 a.m. to midnight.

If you have questions about registration or need help with BannerWeb, stop in at the Student Service
Center in Seidlin Hall, call us at 871-2123, or email registrar@alfred.edu. 

Link: Allen Term 2013-2014 

Submitted by: Larry Casey
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Stress Reduction Finals Week

Wellness Center Sponsoring
10-Minute Chair Massage for $5
Monday, Dec. 9 @ Ade Hall
Noon - 3 p.m.
Call to reserve a time
607.871.2300 

Submitted by: Rene Richardson
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ODK Alfred Lock-Up Postponed!
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The ODK Alfred Lock-Up will be postponed until next semester! We will be seeking faculty and staff to
volunteer to be "arrested" and students interested in applying to be in ODK (the national leadership
honor society) to help run the event.

Please contact odk@alfred.edu if you're interested or have any faculty/staff suggestions. Stay tuned
next semester to see when you can buy a warrant to arrest your favorite AU faculty/staff member! 

Submitted by: Kelly McNamara
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Be an Overnight Host!

The Admissions Office is looking for reliable freshmen and sophomore students who are willing to host
accepted students through our Overnight Program during the 2014 spring semester.

Overnight hosts are encouraged to share their experiences with prospective students, involve them
with campus activities, and show them why you love Alfred!

You do not need extensive experience with Admissions, just a welcoming attitude and a sincere desire
to represent Alfred University.

Overnights are offered Sunday - Thursday nights beginning Feb. 2nd and ending April 3. We are willing
to work with your schedule and you will be rewarded at the end of the program for hosting!

If you are interested, please fill out the Overnight Host application and send it to Dave at
Torrey@alfred.edu or send it intracampus mail to Alumni Hall - ATTN: Dave Torrey.

Candidates will be required to interview. 

Attachment: OvernightHostApplication2013.doc

Submitted by: Tim Richman
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Faculty/Staff, We Would Like to See You at the Spring Job Fair!

The Career Development Center will host the Spring Job Fair on Friday, Feb. 21 from noon -2 p.m. in
the Knight Club. If you have any job openings including part-time employment, internships, research,
etc. for students either this spring, summer, or next fall/spring, please consider attending this event
to promote your positions.

The registration can be found on the CDC website at www.alfred.edu/cdc under on campus events.
Your fee will be waived!

Questions? Please email Jill Crandall at crandallj@alfred.edu. Thanks! 

Submitted by: Jill Crandall
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Internal Posting Job Opportunity - Tradesperson

Multi - Tradesperson 

Link: Multi Tradesperson 
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Submitted by: Sue Brannan
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Cash Back for Textbooks, Return your Rentals

The AU Bookstore is buying back textbooks for CASH. Bring your textbooks in, we will tell you how
much we are offering, and pay you CASH! NOW through Friday, Dec. 13. Remember to RETURN your
rentals. 

Submitted by: Marcy Bradley
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25% Off Fleece Sale - Tops and Bottoms

NOW get 25% OFF Fleece- Tops and Bottoms at the AU Bookstore. Sale runs now through Sunday,
Dec. 15. Sorry, does not include Under Armour. 

Link: www.alfred.bncollege.com 

Submitted by: Marcy Bradley

back to top Send Email Reminder

The Players of Allegany County - A Very Players� Holiday Spectacular

Saturday, Dec. 7 at 7 p.m.
Sunday, Dec. 8 at 2 p.m.
Nancy Howe Auditorium
David A. Howe Public Library
155 N. Main St., Wellsville
585-593-3410

The Players will present a program including readings of holiday celebrations and traditions around the
world, musical offerings, and visual presentations. There will be no fee to attend, but admittance will
be a donation of a non-perishable food item, an unwrapped toy, a coat (new or gently used), or a
monetary donation to ACCORD Corp.'s Angel Action Program. These donations will go to the Accord
Corp.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark
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Join the Office for the Aging Tax Team

The Allegany County Office for the Aging is looking for volunteers to help people with their tax returns.
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This is a great opportunity for people who like working with numbers, have experience in filing their
own tax returns, and have some free time during the months of January (for training), February,
March, and April.

The Tax Counseling for the Elderly Program (TCE) offers free income tax assistance for low to
moderate income Allegany County residents. Volunteer Counselors are trained and certified to help
people who are 60 and over with federal, state and local returns. Volunteers handle basic forms. If the
client's return is more involved, the volunteer directs the person to go to a paid preparer. The training
is in Belmont Jan. 13, 15, 17, 21, 22 and 24, 2014.

If you are interested in joining the team of volunteers, or if you would like more information, please
call the Office for the Aging 585.268.9390 or toll-free 1.866.268.9390 and ask for Lynn.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark
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